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 Ildiko Bita OBJ2015/6455/P 11/11/2016  23:38:37 The current development should be delayed until the impact of the current developments in West 

Hampstead by the Overground station is understood.   The area is already extremely busy and will 

become more so when the new developments are completed and populated.   No thought has been 

given to the need for increased services in the area, such as doctors and schools,  or to the increased 

demands which will be made on the transport system.   The council seems to be forging ahead with a 

plan without any concern for the effect it will have on the neighbourhood and with no consideration for 

anciliary issues which will arise due to the increase in population.  The pause button should therefore 

be pressed and due consideration given to these matters.
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